
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00513

From:
Sent:
To:
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Surya Tyagi <surya.tyagi@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 12:31 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I would request you not to consider the leverage down from 100:1 to 10:1. This will be very uncompetitive globally
and will likely result in more jobs lost to overseas. Additionally we have people gaining knowledge for other countries
economy while trading forex.
I hope you will accept the request.

Regards,
Surya


